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Sorögatan 29 
 

The work has proceeded according to plan 
and we are in control. Currently, we are 
waiting for the windows to the stairwell. 
After they have been constructed and 
mounted people can start moving back in. 
 
Then remains some paint-work and 
restoration of a few more damaged 
apartments, but this can be done while 
other people are living in the building. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Annual meeting 
 

The board has decided to go forward with 
the annual meeting as planned, May 28 at 
18:30 in the dining hall of Kvarnbackaskolan. 
 
Invitation and annual reports will be posted 
and handed out in the near future. 
 
To minimize the spread of the infection, 
anyone with any symptoms shall stay at 
home. 
 
We also wish that only one person per 
apartment attend, to minimize the number 
of participants. 
 
We will remove the item “Information from 
the board” from the agenda to keep the 
meeting as short and efficient as possible. 
 
We understand that there might be some 
desire to ask questions regarding what 
happened in number 29. We will hold a 
meeting for members in the fall, around 
August or September (if the conditions 
allow) to give you the opportunity to ask 
those questions (and others). 
 
We also want to ensure you that because 
we have a good economy, it is not risked 
despite some increased costs due to the 
blast. 
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